
Do you have this fuel gas piping product installed in your home or business? 
This product, corrugated stainless steel tubing (CSST), should be properly 
bonded and grounded to current requirements in order to reduce the risk to 
your house or business caused from lightning activity. The American Public 
Gas Association is partnering with National Association of State Fire Marshals 
on this campaign because we want you to be safe.

See back for details about what you should do if you have this product in 
your home or business.

An Important Safety Message

For more information concerning the safety of CSST go to CSSTsafety.com
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